
 
GREEN BELT MC & WICKFORD AC 

 

THE DUNMOW MOTOR FACTORS AUTUMN AUTOCROSS 
 

SATURDAY 26th/SUNDAY 27th SEPTEMBER 2009 
 

FINAL INSTRUCTIONS 
 

PERMIT No. 54508 
Dear Competitor 
 
Thank you for your entry. Would you please note the following:- 
 
1. Please find your start number on the enclosed entry list, an updated version will be available on the 

GBMC and WAC web site later in the week and at the event. 
 
2. The MSA Steward is Mr Alan Barnard, the Club Stewards are Mr Chris Hunt and Mr Paul Watkins 

(Sat)/ Mr Gerry Thurlow (Sun), The event is also a round of the ASWMC championship and contenders 
are duly eligible to enter the event. 

 
3. The timetable for the event remains as per the SRs with signing on commencing at 09.00 on Saturday 

and 08.30 on Sunday. Competition numbers will also be available at signing on. Staying overnight at 
the venue on Friday night is now confirmed provided that you arrive on site between 15.30 and 18.30. 

 
4. A reminder from the Scrutineer – Junior Autocross competitors to ensure their cars are fitted with FIA 

seat belts to Blue Book, page 230, E109, that is 4 point FIA seat belts must be fitted as C(c)45.4. Any 
car not complying will not be allowed to start. 

 
5. Refreshments will be available at the site. Please either use the litter bins provided or take your rubbish 

home. Toilets are available at the site. You should note that there are no water supplies on site so 
please ensure you have enough with you. 

 
6. Please drive carefully and considerately both to and from the venue, as we do not want to give others a 

bad image of motorsport. A map of the approaches to the venue enclosed. For those using sat navs 
the postcode that get you to the approach road is CM7 9RN, however please use the maps on the next 
page to avoid going through the centre of Braintree. 

 
7. Please ensure that all young persons are kept under close watch at all times, as the organisers will not 

be liable for any injury howsoever caused. 
 
8. Finally we wish you an enjoyable weekend’s motorsport. 
 
 Chris Deal 
 Secretary of the Meeting 
 Tel: 020-7826-4896 (Work) 07833-086780 (Mobile) 

chris.deal@greenbeltmc.f9.co.uk 
 
MSA BRITISH AUTOCROSS CHAMPIONSHIP 
After the competition has finished on Saturday there will be a brief discussion on the future of the MSA 
British Autocross championship hosted by John White in the marquee. More details on Saturday. 

 
 

 


